58N-1.001 Application Process.

Entities who wish to provide services under the Long-Term Care Community Diversion Pilot Project must enter into a contract with the Department of Elder Affairs, hereafter referred to as department.

(1) Interested entities should contact the department at the following address: Department of Elder Affairs, Division of Statewide Community-Based Services, Long-Term Care and Support Unit, 4040 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-7000, Attn: Long-Term Care and Support Unit Supervisor. 
(2) Interested entities may alternately contact the Long-Term Care and Support Unit supervisor by telephone at (850) 414-2000.

Specific Authority 430.705 FS. Law Implemented 430.705, 430.707 FS. History–New 4-29-08.
